
NCC-037402-19 Sexual health postal testing kits – councils 

 

Dear Requester, 

Further to your recent request for information under the Freedom of information act, please see 
below in response to your questions. 
 
We trust this now resolves your enquiry, however should you have any further queries please do not 
hesitate to contact me directly on the details below. 
 
Nottinghamshire County Council regularly publishes previous FOIR,s and answers on its website, 
under Disclosure logs. (see link)  
 
http://site.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/thecouncil/democracy/freedom-of-information/disclosure-log/ 
You can use the search facility using keywords. 
 
If you are unhappy with the service you have received in relation to your request and wish to make a 
complaint or request a review of our decision, you should write to the Team Manager, Complaints 
and Information Team, County Hall, West Bridgford, Nottingham, NG2 7QP or email 
complaints@nottscc.gov.uk . 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Nottinghamshire County Council 
Complaints and Information Team 
County Hall 
Nottingham 
 
 

(1) the amount spent in pounds sterling on sexual health postal testing kits (which are sent 
through the post to a person's home and then returned by them for analysis) in the past 
three financial years: 2018-19; 2017-18; 2016-17 – up to the latest year for which data is 
held. 

 
2016-17 N/A 
2017-18 £17,356.07 only Q3-4 
2018-19 £52,574.48  
 
(2) the number of sexual health postal testing kits sent to persons in the past three years (figures 
for each year) 

2016-17 N/A 
2017-18 896 
2018-19 3273 
 
(3) the number of sexual health postal testing kits returned to the authority in the same years 
(figures for each year) 
 
Zero – STI testing postal kits are not returned to the Local Authority 
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